
CFA
®
 Institute Chartered Financial Analyst Program 

University of Otago Scholarship Application 

 

 
 

Please attach a current CV, transcript, and a typewritten statement of 400 words or less detailing 

why you think the CFA
®
 program will be beneficial to your career aspirations.  You must currently 

be a full-time undergraduate or a post-graduate student to be eligible for this scholarship.  To be 

eligible to sit the Level I exam in 2016, you must have completed a bachelor’s degree by 31 

December, 2016.  Your application must be received by 5.00pm, Thursday 4 August, 2016 to be 

considered.  Mail or deliver your application, CV, transcript, and personal statement to:  

 

Post       In person 

CFA
® 

Scholarship Program    Department of Accountancy and Finance 

Department of Accountancy and Finance  Level 5 Commerce Building 

Box 56       60 Clyde Street     

Dunedin 9054      Dunedin 

 

If you have further questions, please visit the CFA Institute website: 

http://www.cfainstitute.org/cfaprog/ 

 

Or email Dr Helen Roberts, CFA, at helen.roberts@otago.ac.nz  

 

 

Name  

Current Address  

  

Current Telephone  

Current Email  

Permanent Address  

  

Permanent Telephone  

Permanent Email  

 

 

 

I understand that the scholarship is for the majority of the costs for Level I of the CFA
®
 Exam.  The 

scholarship does not cover the cost of extra materials, travel or accommodation.  I attest that all 

the information is true and accurate.  I understand that I must register on-line and make payment 

to the CFA Institute using a credit card.  

                                                       
                                 Applicant’s Signature 


